
Reporting a Governor visit to Kea School 
 

Name    Katie Vage                                            Date 30th November 2017 

Purpose of visit 

To observe Kea School’s Christmas Tree Decorating Service 

Governor observations and comments 

I attended the school Christmas Tree Decorating service on November 30th. 

The children were sat in class groups on the floor with parents and carers seated behind.  

 It was very well attended with all seats taken and many additional parents standing. 

Mrs Wheeler played the piano and the children sung a range of Christmas carols as one by one each 

child hung their decoration on the tree. 

I observed that the children seemed:  

 Engaged  

 Proud of what they had made 

 Quiet and attentive when required. 

I thoroughly enjoyed the service and felt it was one of my school highlights last year. 

 

Any issues arising for the governing body. 

None. 

 

 


